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St. Gabriel's Roman Catholic Church
2261 Parkway Drive, Burlington, Ontario L7P 1S9

Tel: 905-336-7144          Fax: 905-336-0790

Email: office@saintgabrielchurch.com

www.saintgabrielchurch.com

Parish Staff

Rev. Piotr Machnacki, SAC, Pastor

Rev. Jacek Kryn, SAC, Associate Pastor

Rev. Mr. Randy Matters, Deacon

Peter Posocco, Music Director

Joanne Kanerva, Youth Minister

Catherine Migliarini, Parish Secretary

Waclaw Michael Januszczak, Caretaker

Barbara Gilo, Parish Cook 

Office Hours

Monday to Friday  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Sunday MassesSunday Masses

English  English   5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

Polish  Polish        9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)

Adoration of the Blessed SacramentAdoration of the Blessed Sacrament

Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing with Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing with 

Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every First Friday following the Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every First Friday following the 

6:30 p.m. Mass, ending at 8:00 p.m.6:30 p.m. Mass, ending at 8:00 p.m.

New to the ParishNew to the Parish

If you are new to St. Gabriel's please introduce yourself toIf you are new to St. Gabriel's please introduce yourself to

the priest after Mass.  Make sure you get a registration form, the priest after Mass.  Make sure you get a registration form, 

and you are welcome to become involved in any of the and you are welcome to become involved in any of the 

organizations or ministries that may interest you.organizations or ministries that may interest you.

Parish Hall BookingsParish Hall Bookings

If wish to inquire about using our Parish HallIf wish to inquire about using our Parish Hall

for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. 

Parish SchoolsParish Schools

Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School  Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School  905-335-1544905-335-1544

St. Gabriel's School  St. Gabriel's School  905-332-3333905-332-3333

St. Mark's School  St. Mark's School  905-336-3911905-336-3911

Sacrament of ReconciliationSacrament of Reconciliation

Saturdays from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m.Saturdays from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m.

Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Pastoral Care of the SickPastoral Care of the Sick
If you have a family member, loved one or friend If you have a family member, loved one or friend 

in the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call in the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call 
the rectory office so that arrangements can be the rectory office so that arrangements can be 

made for their pastoral care.  Holy Communion made for their pastoral care.  Holy Communion 
and the Sacrament of the Sick are available to and the Sacrament of the Sick are available to 

all who are seriously ill.all who are seriously ill.

Catholic Funeral RitesCatholic Funeral Rites
When death occurs in the family, please contact When death occurs in the family, please contact 
the parish office and we will assist you in making the parish office and we will assist you in making 

the liturgical arrangements.  For information on the liturgical arrangements.  For information on 
Catholic burial, please contact the cemetery Catholic burial, please contact the cemetery 

office at 905-522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit office at 905-522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit 
their website at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.their website at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.

Priesthood or Religious LifePriesthood or Religious Life
For information on Priesthood or Religious Life For information on Priesthood or Religious Life 
please speak with one of the parish priests or please speak with one of the parish priests or 

contact the Diocesan Vocation Directorcontact the Diocesan Vocation Director
Wojciech Kuzma at 905-528-7988.Wojciech Kuzma at 905-528-7988.

The Vocation Office website is: The Vocation Office website is: 
www.vocationinfo.cawww.vocationinfo.ca

Notre Dame Catechetical Notre Dame Catechetical 
Correspondence ProgramCorrespondence Program

Registration forms are available in the narthex for the Registration forms are available in the narthex for the 
Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program 

available to children who do not attend a Catholicavailable to children who do not attend a Catholic
school, Grade 1-8.  For information, contact Joanne school, Grade 1-8.  For information, contact Joanne 

Kanerva at the parish office.Kanerva at the parish office.

Halton Catholic District School Board TrusteeHalton Catholic District School Board Trustee
Jane Michael, Trustee for Wards 3 & 6 Jane Michael, Trustee for Wards 3 & 6 
905-319-6582      michaelj@hcdsb.org905-319-6582      michaelj@hcdsb.org

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism
Those wishing to have their child baptized should call Those wishing to have their child baptized should call 

the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered 

members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember 

that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage
Anyone planning on marrying at St. Gabriel's must Anyone planning on marrying at St. Gabriel's must 

contact the Parish Office one year prior to the contact the Parish Office one year prior to the 

proposed date of your wedding.  At least one of the proposed date of your wedding.  At least one of the 

couple must be a registered member of St. Gabriel's couple must be a registered member of St. Gabriel's 

Parish.  We do not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It Parish.  We do not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It 

is required that all couples attend a Marriage is required that all couples attend a Marriage 

Preparation Course. Please contact the Parish Office Preparation Course. Please contact the Parish Office 

for registration information.for registration information.

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken

1035 Brant Street, Suite 7
905-631-3043

BRECHIN &

HUFFMAN
LAWYERS

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A.,LL.B.
Past Parishioner

(905) 681-2476
gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington

�Real Estate & Mortgages
�Corporate, Commercial & Business Law
�Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates
�Other Legal Services

STAN AND SON ROOFING
Quality, Value, Peace of Mind

Fiberglass Shingles • Flat Roofs • Skylights
& the new Solar Velux Skylight with Solar Blinds

Repairs • Free Estimates • Designer Shingles • Lifetime Warranties
Serving Burlington over 50 Years    5174 Bromley Rd. 905-632-2110

Paul the Printer
offset printing

Business Cards�Letterheads�Envelopes
Flyers�Forms�Booklets�Tickets

Brochures�Pamphlets
Paul Sylvah (Parishioner)

2149 Pear Tree Lane  905-336-5085

MrComputer.ca ®

25 Years Experience

specializing in
on site service for

all your computer needs
905-923-0525

"Expert Tax Return Preparation"
Doug Caracciolo
Rachel Wilkins

Parishioner
2289 Fairview St. Unit 314

905-319-6363
www.taxpertise.ca

Ruth's Hair Studio

461 Brant St.  2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

TAX -- PERTISE

DODSWORTH & BROWN
FUNERAL HOME - BURLINGTON CHAPEL

2241 New Street � Burlington
(905) 637-5233

Tom Flannery - Managing Director
Joe Tingle - Senior Director

� Pre-planning information at no cost
   or obligation
� Reception and Community lounges
� Supportive aftercare information and
   referral to community service
   provided through

Allow me to help you!
Twoja Satysfakcja + Moja Solidna Praca = A well Done Deal!

Domy • Budynki Inwestycyjne • Ziemia • And More

Roy Law Office
DENNIS R. ROY

Real Estate • Corporate • Wills • Estates
3455 Harvester Rd. Unit 39, Burlington

905-632-2822

LARA

Burloak Real Estate Services
Brokerage

BARBARA SAWALA
Sales Representative / Parishioner

Free Home Evaluation • Purchase • Sale • Difficult Financing
Bank Foreclosures • Investments • VIP Buyers • Mowie po Polsku

Bus: 905.335.3042   Dir: 905.630.8119   barbarasawala@royallepage.ca

BURLOAK REAL ESTATE SERVICES
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED & OPERATED BROKERAGE

Tracey Flanigan
Sales Representative

Parishioner

Accredited Senior Agent  •  Home Staging

Turning dreamsdreams into Homes
www.traceyflanigan.com  905-335-3042

REALTY NETWORK: 100 INC., Brokerage

Agnes Cygan
Sales Representative

B: 905-389-3737   C: 905-518-8933
agnescygan@realtynetwork.biz

George Crabtree
Mobile Mortgage Specialist

Cell: 905-484-0258
george.crabtree@rbc.com

Your new home
doesn't come
with mortgage
advice. I do.

Subject to standard lending criteria of Royal Bank of Canada.

Agent, Ed Gruscyk
905-602-6666 (mówimy po polsku)

www.edgruscykinsurance.com

Delbro Landscaping Inc.

Put Your Feet
in Our Hands!

Morris Zoladek, D.P.M.
Burlington's Only Podiatrist

serving the city for over 30 years
Tender Medical Treatment

Podiatrist•Nail Care•Diabetic Foot Care
Orthotics•Orthopaedic Shoes

The Burlington Foot Clinic
22-1960 Appleby Line

at Upper Middle above the Walk In Clinic
(905) 681-2388

SPOT

GUELPH  LINE
 D E N T A L
 Your Health.       Your Beauty.         Your Dentist.

SPOT

SPOT

2870 Portland Dr., Oakville
905-208-7733

mrolnicki@hotmail.com
www.rolnicki.ca

MARIUSZ M. ROLNICKI, CFP
Insurance & Financial Advisor

Andy Barbe  OWNER
CELL: 905.516.3661

EMAIL: abarbe20@yahoo.ca

COMPLETE INTERIOR/EXTERIOR HOME RENOVATIONS
YEARS OF EXPERIENCE • CALL TODAY FOR A FREE ESTIMATE!

ADDITIONS ADDITIONS • ROOFING  ROOFING • SIDING  SIDING • BACKHOE BACKHOE
BOBCAT SERVICEBOBCAT SERVICE • FLOORING  FLOORING • BATHROOMS  BATHROOMS • AND MORE! AND MORE!

Home Improvements
Quality Work

Excellent Rates. Any odd jobs.
Paul Visschedyk

905-630-7955

F A M I L Y  O W N E D
S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby
Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333
www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

KRZYSZTOF OLAK ARCHITEKT

905 271 7148

Vincent Adam's Barber Shop
Adult $16, Senior $14

Walk In Anytime
1253 Silvan Forest Dr. #3

905-335-5680

SPOT

Bob Kelly, MVA - Broker
Serving Parishioners &

Community for over 25 years
905-483-5164

www.thekellyteam.ca
bob@bobkelly.ca

Save 15%
every Wednesday

(On Pharmasave Products)
Certified Diabetes Educator

Free Local Delivery
Specialized Compounding

2501 Guelph Line
905-332-2999

www.pharmasave.com

TRN Income Taxes and Bookkeeping

Servicing Personal & Small Businesses

"Making the Connection"
Richard Turner, trntaxes@gmail.com

2201 Brant St., Suite 109, Burlington
905-335-8286

Boston Fish & Chips
2501 Guelph Line  905-332-6203

TOP PET GROOMING

IN BURLINGTON

2501 Guelph Line, Beacon Hill Plaza

905-335-7122

Dr. Alicja Grzegorczyk, 
DDS

Mówimy po polsku 

905.635.6725

Family, cosmetic 

and implant 

dentistry

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

1-800-268-2637

Polish Community Centre Banquet Hall
Two Newly Renovated Halls for any Occasion.

For more information contact
rental@banquethallburlington.com

or visit www.banquethallburlington.com
2316 Fairview St.      905-639-3236

VARIATION HAIR
DESIGN

1500 Upper Middle Road, Tyandaga Plaza
905-336-2141

Proudly serving our Community
for over 18 years!

Upper Middle at Guelph Line  •  905-336-6566
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CORPUS CHRISTI 

Saturday, May 28th

5:00 p.m. The Unborn ~ Culture of Life
+ Mark Kelterborn

Sunday, May 29th ~ The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ
8:00 a.m. Pastoral Intention
9:15 a.m. (L) Karolina & Aleksandra Sobilo
11:00 a.m. Missa Pro Populo
12:30 p.m. 2015 Polish First Communion Class
Monday, May 30th

8:00 a.m. + Ludwika i Wladyslaw Gawlik (S. Gawlik z rodzina)
6:30 p.m. + Hans Rosenkranz (Klub Seniora)
Tuesday, May 31st ~ The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary
9:00 a.m. + Zofia Stanek
6:30 p.m. (L) Lisa Radice
Wednesday, June 1st ~ Saint Justin
8:00 a.m. + Anthony & Steven Melo ~ followed by Adoration
9:30 a.m. Benediction
6:30 p.m. + Jozef Dyras
Thursday, June 2nd

8:00 a.m. + Zofia (Celina Wieslaw Danciuk)
6:30 p.m. + Miroslaw Konarski
First Friday, June 3rd ~ The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus
8:00 a.m. + Zofia (Bogusia Thomson) + Domenico Costanzo

+ All Souls in Purgatory
5:30 p.m. Divine Mercy Adoration
6:30 p.m. Rodzina Kowanda
First Saturday, June 4th ~ The Immaculate Hear of Mary
9:00 a.m. (L) Milosierdzie Boze i opieke dla Kuby - rodzice
5:00 p.m. + The Riccio Family + The D’Angelica Family

+ Marion & Hugh MacDonald
Sunday, June 5th ~ Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m. Missa Pro Populo
9:15 a.m. + Stanislawa i Ryszard Reluga
11:00 a.m. + Harry Barnard
12:30 p.m. sp. Jozef Dyras

Liturgical Ministry ~ June 4th/5th, 2016
Schedule for Lectors
5:00 p.m. A. Cholewka C. Guertin
8:00 a.m. J. Segismundo G. Seles
9:15 a.m.
11:00 a.m. A. Whaling A. Walden

Schedule for Ministers of Holy Communion
5:00 p.m. M. Liskauskas V. Liskauskas
8:00 a.m. J. Paduch C. Advincula
9:15 a.m. H. Krajewska P. Lis D. Szczesiul
11:00 a.m. A. Salmon A. Thomson C. Thomson

Divine Mercy Hour of Adoration - Every Friday from 5:30 p.m. to
6:30 p.m. we will have a hour of Adoration, devoted to the Divine
Mercy.  The Chaplet to Divine Mercy will be prayed in Polish and
English.  Please join us in an hour of prayer.

May 22, 2016
 Mass:

Sunday
Donations:

Loose
Cash:

Building
Fund:

5:00 p.m. $825.00 $149.40 $217.00

8:00 a.m. $643.00 $89.30 $219.00

11:00 a.m. $1,093.00 $172.45 $290.00

9:15 a.m. $1,088.00 $99.50 $256.00

12:30 p.m. $440.00 $348.25 $135.00
Thank you for your support of our parish and the needs of others.

2016 Donation Envelopes are in the Narthex - If you do not
currently use donation envelopes and wish to have a set assigned to
you, please contact the Parish Office.  Please do NOT use envelopes
from previous years, as your number may have changed.

Thank You - to the CWL for their generous donation of $2000.00
to the parish - the proceeds from the Rummage Sale... and a little
extra!  Thanks for everything you do for our parish.

THE GOOD BOOK CLUB ~ A Small Faith Group - The first
gathered meeting of our Good Book Club will take place on June
15th at 7 p.m. in the Annunciation Room of the Parish Rectory
(basement).  Please bring your copy of “Rediscovering Jesus” and
join us for guided discussions, faith sharing and prayer.  At this
meeting we will choose our next book so if you have suggestions
contact Joanne K. or Paula M to submit your ideas.  Anyone wishing
to join in the next offering can also contact either Joanne and Paula.

Pilgrimage to Portugal, Spain & France - June 25-July 7, under
the spiritual guidance of Father Piotr Machnacki.  $3,190.00 plus
taxes includes air transportation; hotel accommodation; breakfast
and dinner daily.  For information call Agnes at 1-800-565-3619.

Coming Soon ... Another  “Soup-er” Sunday!  Please join us in the
parish centre on Sunday, June 5, following the 11 a.m. and 12:30
p.m. Masses for delicious soup and fellowship.  Remember to bring
a container to take your soup home - and consider bringing an extra
container for a neighbour or friend who can’t make it.  Please bring
a dried or canned good for the food bank.  A free will offering will
be taken, and proceeds will go to the parish. 

Ordination to the Transitional Diaconate of Kevin D’Souza  Dear
Friends,  It is with great joy and thanksgiving to God that I would
like to invite you and your families to my ordination to the
transitional diaconate, for the Diocese of Hamilton. The rite of
ordination, by the bishop, will take place during the 7 p.m. Mass on
Friday, June 10th at St. Thomas the Apostle Church in Waterdown.
There will be a reception later in the parish hall. I understand that it
is a busy time and if you cannot make it, please keep me in your
prayers. Thank you.  Sincerely, Kevin D’Souza

Annual Corpus Christi Procession - Please join us for our Annual
Parish Corpus Christi Procession following the 12:30 p.m. Mass this
Sunday, May 29th, in English and Polish.  All are welcome.

MAY 29, 2016

Saint Vincent Pallotti says... “The delight of Jesus has always been
with the poor.”

Baptized in the Lord - Our love and prayers are with the family of
Naomi Summer Rose Hart, who was Baptized on May 22, 2016.

Bingo Volunteers Desperately Needed!!! - We are in need of
parishioners to help at the Friday bingo sessions - especially during
the month of June.  If we are able to have a few people sign up, it
would mean that you would only have to help out once every few
months.  If you are able to volunteer, call the parish office.  Please
consider offering your time to this ongoing parish fundraiser.

The Faithful Departed - Please pray for Harry Barnard, who has
recently died.  May he live in the presence of the Lord forever.

Thank You for Your Support at Our Parish Dinner - Thank you
to all who attended the parish dinner on May 15th.  Over 230 people
were in attendance and we raised $4426.25 to be put toward paying
down the parish debt.  It was a huge success!  Thank you also to the
Polish hall and all the volunteers who devoted their time and efforts
to the support of the dinner and the parish.  Congratulations to
Deacon Randy on 10 years of ordination to the deaconate and to
Father Piotr for 30 years of ordination to the priesthood.

Notre Dame C.S.S. “May-Giving” - The staff & students of Notre
Dame Catholic Secondary School would like to extend their gratitude
to the parishioners of St Gabriel Church who so generously donated
both goods & money to our inaugural May-Giving collection in
support of Partnership West Food Bank.  Your thoughtfulness and
care in contributing the targeted items we identified have ensured
that fact that once bare shelves can now be filled and the monies you
offered will be used to buy those things in greatest demand.  The
bond between school and parish is a unique and strong one which we
at Notre Dame treasure and we look forward to returning again to
collaborate with your community on what we intend to be an annual
event.  Thank you St. Gabriel for all you did to help!

First Friday Eucharistic Devotions (6:30 p.m.-10:00 p.m.) - The
evening begins this Friday, June 3rd with Mass at 6:30 p.m., followed
by Adoration and Benediction.  Our Lord said, “to all those who will
receive Communion on the First Fridays, for nine consecutive
months, they will receive the grace of final repentance: they will not
die in my displeasure, nor without receiving the sacraments; and my
Heart will be their secure refuge in that last hour.”

First Saturday Mass - Come and honour our Blessed Mother, Mary.
On Saturday, June 4th, and the first Saturday of each month, St.
Gabriel’s will be offering Mass at 9 a.m. in both English and Polish.
The Mass will be followed by a half hour of Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament with Benediction.  All are welcome.

IN OUR DIOCESE
“Vocation Seeds” - Jesus has given us His Body to eat and His
Blood to drink to nourish us on our journey towards the Kingdom.
May we be faithful to him on our journey as married, single,
ordained or consecrated Christians.  If you feel God’s call to the
priesthood or consecrated life, visit www.HamiltonVocations.com.

Facing the Threat of Physician-Assisted Suicide - As our country
faces the moral and social threat of physician-assisted suicide, you
are invited to call upon federal, provincial and territorial legislators
to defend and protect the lives of all, to renew efforts to guarantee
accessible home care and palliative care, and to protect the
conscience rights of healthcare providers and agencies refusing to be
part of euthanasia and assisted suicide.  To share your concerns with
your legislators, visit www.hamiltondiocese.com or
http://www.canadiansforconscience.ca/.

Peaceful Rally Opposing Euthanasia in Ottawa - Join Euthanasia
Prevention Coalition, Living with Dignity and Physicians Alliance
Against Euthanasia for a peaceful rally opposing euthanasia on
Parliament Hill on Wednesday, June 1 from 12 to 1:30 p.m.  The
theme of the rally is Caring Not Killing: Euthanasia and Assisted
Suicide are not the Answer.  Contact Joanne Matters @ 905-467-
7476 or joannematters@bell.net to arrange car pools.  Need drivers.

The SERRA Club of Halton Needs You!- We are seeking people
to come together monthly at St. Dominic Parish in Oakville to
promote and support vocations to religious life.  We share Mass, a
meal, have interesting speakers, and plan ways, as a group, to
encourage young men and women to listen to God’s call.
SERRAN’s find ways to do this work in our everyday world of
office, home, factory and family.  Please join us for a meeting to
learn more. Please contact Garth Brown, (Club President) at
garthbrown@sympatico.ca or Sidonia Polivka (VP Membership) at
905-637-3061 or sidoniap12@gmail.com.  We welcome you!

Hamilton Diocese Prayer Calendar
In your charity please pray for all who minister in the church.

“Here I am, Lord, send me.” (Isaiah 6:8)

Monday, May 30th Bishop Matthew Ustrzycki, DD
Tuesday, May 31st Father William Foote
Wednesday, June 1st Catholic Teachers
Thursday, June 2nd Father Junghyuk Choi
Friday, June 3rd Father David Lewis
Saturday, June 4th Father George Stortz

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS
Please contact Joanne Kanerva, Youth Minister at 905-336-7144
ext. 28; stgabescyo@hotmail.com or check for updates on Twitter
@ THEGABESZONE regarding the following:

Gabe’s Zone Dates:  June 3, 17; 7-9 p.m.; Parish Centre.  This year
we have had a great time sharing our Faith in a fun and wholesome
environment. Please continue to pray for our youth who are faithful
and fantastic people of Christ.

ATTENTION PARENTS - Any parent seeking Baptism for their
child, 5 years of age and older, contact Joanne to begin preparation.
Children who are not Baptized can not proceed with other
Sacraments such as Holy Communion which takes place through the
school in grade two.  Parents of children who are Baptized but attend
a non Catholic school or who have otherwise not received a
Sacrament such as Holy Communion or Confirmation, should call
for information on Parish Class dates for Sacramental Preparation.
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meeting we will choose our next book so if you have suggestions
contact Joanne K. or Paula M to submit your ideas.  Anyone wishing
to join in the next offering can also contact either Joanne and Paula.

Pilgrimage to Portugal, Spain & France - June 25-July 7, under
the spiritual guidance of Father Piotr Machnacki.  $3,190.00 plus
taxes includes air transportation; hotel accommodation; breakfast
and dinner daily.  For information call Agnes at 1-800-565-3619.

Coming Soon ... Another  “Soup-er” Sunday!  Please join us in the
parish centre on Sunday, June 5, following the 11 a.m. and 12:30
p.m. Masses for delicious soup and fellowship.  Remember to bring
a container to take your soup home - and consider bringing an extra
container for a neighbour or friend who can’t make it.  Please bring
a dried or canned good for the food bank.  A free will offering will
be taken, and proceeds will go to the parish. 

Ordination to the Transitional Diaconate of Kevin D’Souza  Dear
Friends,  It is with great joy and thanksgiving to God that I would
like to invite you and your families to my ordination to the
transitional diaconate, for the Diocese of Hamilton. The rite of
ordination, by the bishop, will take place during the 7 p.m. Mass on
Friday, June 10th at St. Thomas the Apostle Church in Waterdown.
There will be a reception later in the parish hall. I understand that it
is a busy time and if you cannot make it, please keep me in your
prayers. Thank you.  Sincerely, Kevin D’Souza

Annual Corpus Christi Procession - Please join us for our Annual
Parish Corpus Christi Procession following the 12:30 p.m. Mass this
Sunday, May 29th, in English and Polish.  All are welcome.

MAY 29, 2016

Saint Vincent Pallotti says... “The delight of Jesus has always been
with the poor.”

Baptized in the Lord - Our love and prayers are with the family of
Naomi Summer Rose Hart, who was Baptized on May 22, 2016.

Bingo Volunteers Desperately Needed!!! - We are in need of
parishioners to help at the Friday bingo sessions - especially during
the month of June.  If we are able to have a few people sign up, it
would mean that you would only have to help out once every few
months.  If you are able to volunteer, call the parish office.  Please
consider offering your time to this ongoing parish fundraiser.

The Faithful Departed - Please pray for Harry Barnard, who has
recently died.  May he live in the presence of the Lord forever.

Thank You for Your Support at Our Parish Dinner - Thank you
to all who attended the parish dinner on May 15th.  Over 230 people
were in attendance and we raised $4426.25 to be put toward paying
down the parish debt.  It was a huge success!  Thank you also to the
Polish hall and all the volunteers who devoted their time and efforts
to the support of the dinner and the parish.  Congratulations to
Deacon Randy on 10 years of ordination to the deaconate and to
Father Piotr for 30 years of ordination to the priesthood.

Notre Dame C.S.S. “May-Giving” - The staff & students of Notre
Dame Catholic Secondary School would like to extend their gratitude
to the parishioners of St Gabriel Church who so generously donated
both goods & money to our inaugural May-Giving collection in
support of Partnership West Food Bank.  Your thoughtfulness and
care in contributing the targeted items we identified have ensured
that fact that once bare shelves can now be filled and the monies you
offered will be used to buy those things in greatest demand.  The
bond between school and parish is a unique and strong one which we
at Notre Dame treasure and we look forward to returning again to
collaborate with your community on what we intend to be an annual
event.  Thank you St. Gabriel for all you did to help!

First Friday Eucharistic Devotions (6:30 p.m.-10:00 p.m.) - The
evening begins this Friday, June 3rd with Mass at 6:30 p.m., followed
by Adoration and Benediction.  Our Lord said, “to all those who will
receive Communion on the First Fridays, for nine consecutive
months, they will receive the grace of final repentance: they will not
die in my displeasure, nor without receiving the sacraments; and my
Heart will be their secure refuge in that last hour.”

First Saturday Mass - Come and honour our Blessed Mother, Mary.
On Saturday, June 4th, and the first Saturday of each month, St.
Gabriel’s will be offering Mass at 9 a.m. in both English and Polish.
The Mass will be followed by a half hour of Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament with Benediction.  All are welcome.

IN OUR DIOCESE
“Vocation Seeds” - Jesus has given us His Body to eat and His
Blood to drink to nourish us on our journey towards the Kingdom.
May we be faithful to him on our journey as married, single,
ordained or consecrated Christians.  If you feel God’s call to the
priesthood or consecrated life, visit www.HamiltonVocations.com.

Facing the Threat of Physician-Assisted Suicide - As our country
faces the moral and social threat of physician-assisted suicide, you
are invited to call upon federal, provincial and territorial legislators
to defend and protect the lives of all, to renew efforts to guarantee
accessible home care and palliative care, and to protect the
conscience rights of healthcare providers and agencies refusing to be
part of euthanasia and assisted suicide.  To share your concerns with
your legislators, visit www.hamiltondiocese.com or
http://www.canadiansforconscience.ca/.

Peaceful Rally Opposing Euthanasia in Ottawa - Join Euthanasia
Prevention Coalition, Living with Dignity and Physicians Alliance
Against Euthanasia for a peaceful rally opposing euthanasia on
Parliament Hill on Wednesday, June 1 from 12 to 1:30 p.m.  The
theme of the rally is Caring Not Killing: Euthanasia and Assisted
Suicide are not the Answer.  Contact Joanne Matters @ 905-467-
7476 or joannematters@bell.net to arrange car pools.  Need drivers.

The SERRA Club of Halton Needs You!- We are seeking people
to come together monthly at St. Dominic Parish in Oakville to
promote and support vocations to religious life.  We share Mass, a
meal, have interesting speakers, and plan ways, as a group, to
encourage young men and women to listen to God’s call.
SERRAN’s find ways to do this work in our everyday world of
office, home, factory and family.  Please join us for a meeting to
learn more. Please contact Garth Brown, (Club President) at
garthbrown@sympatico.ca or Sidonia Polivka (VP Membership) at
905-637-3061 or sidoniap12@gmail.com.  We welcome you!

Hamilton Diocese Prayer Calendar
In your charity please pray for all who minister in the church.

“Here I am, Lord, send me.” (Isaiah 6:8)

Monday, May 30th Bishop Matthew Ustrzycki, DD
Tuesday, May 31st Father William Foote
Wednesday, June 1st Catholic Teachers
Thursday, June 2nd Father Junghyuk Choi
Friday, June 3rd Father David Lewis
Saturday, June 4th Father George Stortz

YOUTH MINISTRY NEWS
Please contact Joanne Kanerva, Youth Minister at 905-336-7144
ext. 28; stgabescyo@hotmail.com or check for updates on Twitter
@ THEGABESZONE regarding the following:

Gabe’s Zone Dates:  June 3, 17; 7-9 p.m.; Parish Centre.  This year
we have had a great time sharing our Faith in a fun and wholesome
environment. Please continue to pray for our youth who are faithful
and fantastic people of Christ.

ATTENTION PARENTS - Any parent seeking Baptism for their
child, 5 years of age and older, contact Joanne to begin preparation.
Children who are not Baptized can not proceed with other
Sacraments such as Holy Communion which takes place through the
school in grade two.  Parents of children who are Baptized but attend
a non Catholic school or who have otherwise not received a
Sacrament such as Holy Communion or Confirmation, should call
for information on Parish Class dates for Sacramental Preparation.
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St. Gabriel's Roman Catholic Church
2261 Parkway Drive, Burlington, Ontario L7P 1S9

Tel: 905-336-7144          Fax: 905-336-0790

Email: office@saintgabrielchurch.com

www.saintgabrielchurch.com

Parish Staff

Rev. Piotr Machnacki, SAC, Pastor

Rev. Jacek Kryn, SAC, Associate Pastor

Rev. Mr. Randy Matters, Deacon

Peter Posocco, Music Director

Joanne Kanerva, Youth Minister

Catherine Migliarini, Parish Secretary

Waclaw Michael Januszczak, Caretaker

Barbara Gilo, Parish Cook 

Office Hours

Monday to Friday  9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Sunday MassesSunday Masses

English  English   5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m. 5:00 p.m. (Saturday), 8:00 a.m. & 11:00 a.m.

Polish  Polish        9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)9:15 a.m. & 12:30 p.m. (Sunday)

Adoration of the Blessed SacramentAdoration of the Blessed Sacrament

Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing with Every Wednesday following the 8:00 a.m. Mass, closing with 

Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every First Friday following the Benediction at 9:30 a.m. and every First Friday following the 

6:30 p.m. Mass, ending at 8:00 p.m.6:30 p.m. Mass, ending at 8:00 p.m.

New to the ParishNew to the Parish

If you are new to St. Gabriel's please introduce yourself toIf you are new to St. Gabriel's please introduce yourself to

the priest after Mass.  Make sure you get a registration form, the priest after Mass.  Make sure you get a registration form, 

and you are welcome to become involved in any of the and you are welcome to become involved in any of the 

organizations or ministries that may interest you.organizations or ministries that may interest you.

Parish Hall BookingsParish Hall Bookings

If wish to inquire about using our Parish HallIf wish to inquire about using our Parish Hall

for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. for any upcoming functions, please contact parish office. 

Parish SchoolsParish Schools

Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School  Notre Dame Catholic Secondary School  905-335-1544905-335-1544

St. Gabriel's School  St. Gabriel's School  905-332-3333905-332-3333

St. Mark's School  St. Mark's School  905-336-3911905-336-3911

Sacrament of ReconciliationSacrament of Reconciliation

Saturdays from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m.Saturdays from 4:00 - 5:00 p.m.

Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.Fridays from 6:00 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.

Pastoral Care of the SickPastoral Care of the Sick
If you have a family member, loved one or friend If you have a family member, loved one or friend 

in the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call in the hospital, or shut-in at home, please call 
the rectory office so that arrangements can be the rectory office so that arrangements can be 

made for their pastoral care.  Holy Communion made for their pastoral care.  Holy Communion 
and the Sacrament of the Sick are available to and the Sacrament of the Sick are available to 

all who are seriously ill.all who are seriously ill.

Catholic Funeral RitesCatholic Funeral Rites
When death occurs in the family, please contact When death occurs in the family, please contact 
the parish office and we will assist you in making the parish office and we will assist you in making 

the liturgical arrangements.  For information on the liturgical arrangements.  For information on 
Catholic burial, please contact the cemetery Catholic burial, please contact the cemetery 

office at 905-522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit office at 905-522-7727 or 1-800-661-5985, or visit 
their website at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.their website at www.thecatholiccemeteries.ca.

Priesthood or Religious LifePriesthood or Religious Life
For information on Priesthood or Religious Life For information on Priesthood or Religious Life 
please speak with one of the parish priests or please speak with one of the parish priests or 

contact the Diocesan Vocation Directorcontact the Diocesan Vocation Director
Wojciech Kuzma at 905-528-7988.Wojciech Kuzma at 905-528-7988.

The Vocation Office website is: The Vocation Office website is: 
www.vocationinfo.cawww.vocationinfo.ca

Notre Dame Catechetical Notre Dame Catechetical 
Correspondence ProgramCorrespondence Program

Registration forms are available in the narthex for the Registration forms are available in the narthex for the 
Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program Notre Dame Catechetical Correspondence Program 

available to children who do not attend a Catholicavailable to children who do not attend a Catholic
school, Grade 1-8.  For information, contact Joanne school, Grade 1-8.  For information, contact Joanne 

Kanerva at the parish office.Kanerva at the parish office.

Halton Catholic District School Board TrusteeHalton Catholic District School Board Trustee
Jane Michael, Trustee for Wards 3 & 6 Jane Michael, Trustee for Wards 3 & 6 
905-319-6582      michaelj@hcdsb.org905-319-6582      michaelj@hcdsb.org

Sacrament of BaptismSacrament of Baptism
Those wishing to have their child baptized should call Those wishing to have their child baptized should call 

the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered the Parish Office.  Parents should be registered 

members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember members of St. Gabriel's Parish.  Please remember 

that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  that Baptism dates fill up fast, so call early.  

Sacrament of MarriageSacrament of Marriage
Anyone planning on marrying at St. Gabriel's must Anyone planning on marrying at St. Gabriel's must 

contact the Parish Office one year prior to the contact the Parish Office one year prior to the 

proposed date of your wedding.  At least one of the proposed date of your wedding.  At least one of the 

couple must be a registered member of St. Gabriel's couple must be a registered member of St. Gabriel's 

Parish.  We do not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It Parish.  We do not celebrate weddings during Lent.  It 

is required that all couples attend a Marriage is required that all couples attend a Marriage 

Preparation Course. Please contact the Parish Office Preparation Course. Please contact the Parish Office 

for registration information.for registration information.

Brant Dental
Office

Dr. Alexander Gonzales
Dr. Nona Gonzales-Barrientos

Dr. Merenisa Gonzales
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME

Evening & Saturday
Appointments Available
English-Filipino Spoken

1035 Brant Street, Suite 7
905-631-3043

BRECHIN &

HUFFMAN
LAWYERS

GREGORY BRECHIN, B.A.,LL.B.
Past Parishioner

(905) 681-2476
gbrechin@bhhlaw.net

109-3365 Harvester Rd., Burlington

�Real Estate & Mortgages
�Corporate, Commercial & Business Law
�Wills, Powers of Attorney & Estates
�Other Legal Services

STAN AND SON ROOFING
Quality, Value, Peace of Mind

Fiberglass Shingles • Flat Roofs • Skylights
& the new Solar Velux Skylight with Solar Blinds

Repairs • Free Estimates • Designer Shingles • Lifetime Warranties
Serving Burlington over 50 Years    5174 Bromley Rd. 905-632-2110

Paul the Printer
offset printing

Business Cards�Letterheads�Envelopes
Flyers�Forms�Booklets�Tickets

Brochures�Pamphlets
Paul Sylvah (Parishioner)

2149 Pear Tree Lane  905-336-5085

MrComputer.ca ®

25 Years Experience

specializing in
on site service for

all your computer needs
905-923-0525

"Expert Tax Return Preparation"
Doug Caracciolo
Rachel Wilkins

Parishioner
2289 Fairview St. Unit 314

905-319-6363
www.taxpertise.ca

Ruth's Hair Studio

461 Brant St.  2010 Maria St.

905•639•7001
www.brantflorist.com

TAX -- PERTISE

DODSWORTH & BROWN
FUNERAL HOME - BURLINGTON CHAPEL

2241 New Street � Burlington
(905) 637-5233

Tom Flannery - Managing Director
Joe Tingle - Senior Director

� Pre-planning information at no cost
   or obligation
� Reception and Community lounges
� Supportive aftercare information and
   referral to community service
   provided through

Allow me to help you!
Twoja Satysfakcja + Moja Solidna Praca = A well Done Deal!

Domy • Budynki Inwestycyjne • Ziemia • And More

Roy Law Office
DENNIS R. ROY

Real Estate • Corporate • Wills • Estates
3455 Harvester Rd. Unit 39, Burlington

905-632-2822

LARA

Burloak Real Estate Services
Brokerage

BARBARA SAWALA
Sales Representative / Parishioner

Free Home Evaluation • Purchase • Sale • Difficult Financing
Bank Foreclosures • Investments • VIP Buyers • Mowie po Polsku

Bus: 905.335.3042   Dir: 905.630.8119   barbarasawala@royallepage.ca

BURLOAK REAL ESTATE SERVICES
INDEPENDENTLY OWNED & OPERATED BROKERAGE

Tracey Flanigan
Sales Representative

Parishioner

Accredited Senior Agent  •  Home Staging

Turning dreamsdreams into Homes
www.traceyflanigan.com  905-335-3042

REALTY NETWORK: 100 INC., Brokerage

Agnes Cygan
Sales Representative

B: 905-389-3737   C: 905-518-8933
agnescygan@realtynetwork.biz

George Crabtree
Mobile Mortgage Specialist

Cell: 905-484-0258
george.crabtree@rbc.com

Your new home
doesn't come
with mortgage
advice. I do.

Subject to standard lending criteria of Royal Bank of Canada.

Agent, Ed Gruscyk
905-602-6666 (mówimy po polsku)

www.edgruscykinsurance.com

Delbro Landscaping Inc.

Put Your Feet
in Our Hands!

Morris Zoladek, D.P.M.
Burlington's Only Podiatrist

serving the city for over 30 years
Tender Medical Treatment

Podiatrist•Nail Care•Diabetic Foot Care
Orthotics•Orthopaedic Shoes

The Burlington Foot Clinic
22-1960 Appleby Line

at Upper Middle above the Walk In Clinic
(905) 681-2388

SPOT

GUELPH  LINE
 D E N T A L
 Your Health.       Your Beauty.         Your Dentist.

SPOT

SPOT

2870 Portland Dr., Oakville
905-208-7733

mrolnicki@hotmail.com
www.rolnicki.ca

MARIUSZ M. ROLNICKI, CFP
Insurance & Financial Advisor

Andy Barbe  OWNER
CELL: 905.516.3661

EMAIL: abarbe20@yahoo.ca

COMPLETE INTERIOR/EXTERIOR HOME RENOVATIONS
YEARS OF EXPERIENCE • CALL TODAY FOR A FREE ESTIMATE!

ADDITIONS ADDITIONS • ROOFING  ROOFING • SIDING  SIDING • BACKHOE BACKHOE
BOBCAT SERVICEBOBCAT SERVICE • FLOORING  FLOORING • BATHROOMS  BATHROOMS • AND MORE! AND MORE!

Home Improvements
Quality Work

Excellent Rates. Any odd jobs.
Paul Visschedyk

905-630-7955

F A M I L Y  O W N E D
S I N C E  1 9 3 8

Burlington • Grimsby
Stoney Creek

905-632-3333905-632-3333
www.smithsfh.comwww.smithsfh.com

KRZYSZTOF OLAK ARCHITEKT

905 271 7148

Vincent Adam's Barber Shop
Adult $16, Senior $14

Walk In Anytime
1253 Silvan Forest Dr. #3

905-335-5680

SPOT

Bob Kelly, MVA - Broker
Serving Parishioners &

Community for over 25 years
905-483-5164

www.thekellyteam.ca
bob@bobkelly.ca

Save 15%
every Wednesday

(On Pharmasave Products)
Certified Diabetes Educator

Free Local Delivery
Specialized Compounding

2501 Guelph Line
905-332-2999

www.pharmasave.com

TRN Income Taxes and Bookkeeping

Servicing Personal & Small Businesses

"Making the Connection"
Richard Turner, trntaxes@gmail.com

2201 Brant St., Suite 109, Burlington
905-335-8286

Boston Fish & Chips
2501 Guelph Line  905-332-6203

TOP PET GROOMING

IN BURLINGTON

2501 Guelph Line, Beacon Hill Plaza

905-335-7122

Dr. Alicja Grzegorczyk, 
DDS

Mówimy po polsku 

905.635.6725

Family, cosmetic 

and implant 

dentistry

Please Patronize Our Advertisers!
For advertising space call

1-800-268-2637

Polish Community Centre Banquet Hall
Two Newly Renovated Halls for any Occasion.

For more information contact
rental@banquethallburlington.com

or visit www.banquethallburlington.com
2316 Fairview St.      905-639-3236

VARIATION HAIR
DESIGN

1500 Upper Middle Road, Tyandaga Plaza
905-336-2141

Proudly serving our Community
for over 18 years!

Upper Middle at Guelph Line  •  905-336-6566




